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New 

Comfort Ready Home presents tips to help your customers prepare for winter 

weather 

To help your customers prepare for winter, Comfort Ready Home has developed a flyer with 

information about staying safe and comfortable as temperatures drop. This includes tips to 

prepare your home for winter weather and lowering your energy bill and safety tips for 

preparing for an extended power outage. 

Download the flyer to share with your customers.  

If you would like to request a custom-branded version with your logo, contact your Comfort 

Ready Home Field Specialist. 

 

 

BEETS is now live for all customers! Transition update and training sign-up 

information 

We are pleased to announce that after a successful Soft Launch in October, as of Nov. 16, 

2022, BEETS is now live for all utility customers!  BEETS is now BPA’s sole EE Reporting 

System and IS2.0 is no longer accessible. Some important things to note for customers 

prior to reporting for the first time…More 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://s34610.pcdn.co/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Home-Winterization-Tips.pdf
https://comfortreadyhome.com/contractors/field-specialists/
https://comfortreadyhome.com/contractors/field-specialists/
https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/announcements

